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Dear Anne-Marie Trevelyan

I am writing to protest against the construction of the proposed road tunnel near to Stonehenge.

Stonehenge is a World Heritage Site, and both the Unesco World Heritage Committee and the Government’s
independent advisers have found it to be unacceptable.  National Highways have not addressed any of the
concerns expressed by these bodies, yet wish to continue with the scheme.

Stonehenge is something that belongs to the entire nation, and to compromise it in any way by road building is
unacceptable.  Once damaged it cannot be made good.  Any bypass should be built well clear of both the visible
site and any possible earth workings in the vicinity that are as yet unknown.  I hope that you will reconsider the
scheme, if necessary have a new enquiry, and ensure that Stonehenge and its environs are preserved safe for the
nation. 

Yours sincerely

Frances Goldman




